
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
May 20, 2003 
 
 
Kathleen M. Bermel-Danner 
3169 North 80th Street 
Milwaukee, WI 53222 
 
RE: C.I. File No:  03-S-168 
 
Dear Ms. Bermel-Danner: 
 
This office is in receipt of your claim in the amount of $258.72, relating to damage sustained to 
your vehicle tire and rim on March 20, 2003, at/near North 101

st
 Street and West Capitol Drive.  

 
Our investigation reveals that this location is under the jurisdiction of the City of Wauwatosa.  
The City may be contacted in the following fashion, City of Wauwatosa Administrator, 7725 
West North Avenue, Wauwatosa, WI 53213.  Since the City of Milwaukee did not cause your 
loss, thus we cannot accept liability.  Accordingly, we are denying your claim. 
 
If you wish to appeal this decision, you may do so by sending a letter within 21 days of the 
receipt of this letter to the Milwaukee City Clerk, 200 East Wells Street, Room 205, Milwaukee, 
Wisconsin 53202, requesting a hearing. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
GRANT F. LANGLEY 
City Attorney 
 
 
 
ROBERT M. OVERHOLT 
Investigator Adjuster 
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